
Did you ever know…

…that for many years BDIZ EDI
has been an exhibitor at the International Dental Show 
(IDS)? The association always has its booth in Hall 11.2 at the 
fair in Cologne opposite the German Dental Association. 
Also at the IDS 2023 from 14 to 18 March, BDZI EDI will once 
again participate – and of course as tradition dictates have 
its booth located opposite the German Dental Association: 
Hall 11.2, Booth O069. 

Definitely stop by and get the newest information on billing, 
law, symposiums and further education!

…that the BDIZ EDI
is developing a guideline for implant dentistry every year?  
In 2023 it will be focused on an update on short, angulated 
reduced-diameter implants. The guideline can be ordered 
from the BDIZ EDI’s online shop. If you stop by at the BDIZ 
EDI’s booth at IDS you can get the guideline for free. The 
guideline will be available in both English and German.

…that the BDIZ EDI
has moved its headquarters to Munich? As of January 2023, 
BDIZ EDI’s heart with all its functions can be found in South 
Munich, near Theresienwiese. Therefore, the phone numbers 
have changed. You can now reach the association by phone 
at: + 49 89 72069-888, via fax: +49 89 72069-889 or the 
billing hotline (only on Tuesdays from 8 a.m. to 12 p.m.) at: 
+49 89 72069-883. 

More information on all tasks:
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